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In terms of the broad principles Wimborne RFC support the proposals set out in your 
statement although it should be made clear that this would be on the basis that this 
is without prejudice to any other options or opportunities that might arise for the 
relocation of the club from the current Leigh Park location to an alternative site. 
 
In addition I would point out whilst reference is made to developer support and 
provision of other facilities on the site (school, country park & teenage facilities and 
local centre etc) but no reference to provision in relation to the relocation of the rugby 
club. 
 
 
 
Dated:      19th September 2013 


